

19th October 2018 HEADTEACHER: Mrs H L Millett

Sixth Form Open Evening

Dear Parents,

This is the time of Year 11 when students are starting to consider their future plans following completion of their G.C.S.E. Courses. Next September all of our Year 11 students need to be enrolled on post-16 education courses or in other forms of training or employment.

To help our students to make informed choices about their futures and to explain everything that we have to offer in the Sixth Form, I would like to invite Year 11 parents and students to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening in the Main Hall at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday 6th. November.

The event will comprise a short presentation to explain the changes which have taken place in A. level study and to outline the application procedure. Following the presentation parents and students will be able to visit the Sixth Form Block and other teaching rooms and discuss their options with subject staff and current Sixth Form students.

Stokesley Sixth Form is an extremely successful Sixth Form College which prepares students well for their exciting futures. I look forward to meeting you all at our Open Evening.

Yours faithfully,

Maura K. Stanley

Vice Principal: Head of Sixth Form

